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Information letters and athletic forms have gone home for students in grades 3, 4, and 5 who
are interested in trying out for swim team and/or cross country. The athletic forms must be
returned before your child(ren) may participate in tryouts. Cross country tryouts will be
during nutrition breaks and swim team will be after school.

Please note, swim team is not swimming lessons. There is an extra form that needs to be
returned on the swim letter that asks caregivers to indicate how their child will get home after
swim practice at 4:30. Please make sure to fill that form is filled out and have your child return
it as well.

If your child(ren) missed the meeting today for either of these two sports, please see Ms.
Kawamoto for the forms. If your child wishes to try out for both sports, there is a spot on the
permission form to list both sports.



